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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 

It gives me immense pleasure to introduce to your esteemed institution the Graduate Insolvency Programme (GIP), 

conducted at the Indian Institute of Corporate Affairs (IICA) with the regulatory approval of the Insolvency and 

Bankruptcy Board of India (IBBI). This programme has the potential of offering exciting opportunities to your final 

year students, with the potential of getting an average salary of Rs 15-16 lakhs a year after completion of the 

Programme. 

 

Please find attached with this email, a D. O. letter and Admission Prospectus- GIP (2022) for your information. 

website Link : https://iica.nic.in/gip/ 

In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly disseminate this information among all the faculty 

members, Students staff & others so they can take the benefits from Graduate Insolvency Programme (2022-2024). 

Best regards, 

Manoj Singh 

Assistant Director (eGovernance), 

All India Council for Technical Education, 

Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 

Ph 011-29581330 
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